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October 30, 2014
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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Washington Exchange Carrier Association - Original Sheet No. 570; Original Sheet No. 570.1; First Revised Sheet No. 18

Dear Mr. King:
			
	The attached tariff filing introduces a new service under the Washington Exchange Carrier Association (WECA) tariff.  That service is intrastate Ethernet Transport Service.

	Because this is a new service, the tariff filing is being submitted on shortened notice pursuant to WAC 480-80-123.  Introduction of the service will allow WECA members to, among other things, team with others to present proposals for the K-20 network.

	Mr. Smith has the authority to issue tariff sheets on behalf of WECA and the undersigned has authority to file said tariff sheets. 

Sincerely,



Richard A. Finnigan	

cc:  Client (via e-mail)
       Tim Zawislak (via e-mail)
       Bill Weinman (via e-mail)
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